
This month I confirmed the dates of Bullride Mania April 8, 2017 with Centerplate. I put a signup sheet on 
the piano March 27th which had good response. This past Monday I picked up the RAMP cards for those 
members who recently completed the course, Centerplate ID lanyard cards and parking passes which I 
distributed Monday night at rehearsal. 
Mary Nancarrow called Tuesday to verify hours and monies owed. I compiled the information and sent an 
email to her and a copy to Steve Creps, our Treasurer. I plan to send reminder emails tomorrow with 
directions to the stand for this coming Saturday. 
 
Bob Nease 
HGMC Farm Show Coordinator 

 


